
Christmas Craft Workshop                                         

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to invite you and your child to our Christmas craft workshop on 

Thursday 5th December at 10.45 am. The side gate will be open at 10.45am for 

you to enter and opened again from 12pm for your departure.  

From 10.50am to 12pm the gate will be locked and access to the mobile will be 

available through the main reception only. We would like to see as many parents 

and children as possible at this event. Activities available include: making your 

own reindeer food, creating a Santa picture, tinsel play plus much more.  

From 11.30am there will be an opportunity for adults to purchase a drink and a 

mince pie or biscuit, this will be charged at £1 per adult. All money contributed 

will help go towards our next festive event ‘Breakfast with Santa’. We look 

forward to seeing you all there. 

Only one adult per child. Please come and see us if you have any questions about 

the session. 

 

Thank you, 

The T4T’S Team. 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I will/I will not be attending the Christmas Craft Workshop on Thursday 5th 

December 2019 at 10.45am. (Please delete as appropriate) 

Name of child: ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Name of adults attending: ………………………………………………………………….. 

                                   


